
From: Bobbi Thornton <dani166@charter.net>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:07 AM 
To: McAuliffe, Daniel <DMcAuliffe@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: allalders@cityofadison.com; Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com>; 
ledell.zellers@gmail.com 
Subject: FW: Plan Commission Meeting on Feb 10, Monday at 530 p at 210 MLK Blvd, City County 
Building room 201 

 
My husband and I are not able to attend the meetings due to health issues right now and personal 
obligations. Therefore I am writing because apparently we are not the only ones against roundabouts at 
Packers and Aberg Avenues. I hope you are listening to the overwhelming majority who do not want the 
roundabouts. (I saw in the Northside news that the overwhelming majority of attendees of your 
meetings do NOT want the roundabouts.) The current traffic lights work extremely well so we are 
hoping you will leave things as they are there. 
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